
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Union County Board of Commissioners (the 

“Board”) will conduct a public hearing on Monday, October 17, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. in the 

Commissioners’ Board Room, First Floor, Union County Government Center, 500 North Main 

Street, Monroe, North Carolina.  The purpose of the public hearing is to receive comments from 

the public regarding the Board’s consideration of adoption of a resolution to abolish the Union 

County Water and Sewer District. 

 

 Any person requesting a sign language interpreter or any person requesting any other 

special assistance needed due to a disability under the Americans with Disabilities Act should 

call (704) 283-3810 and make a request at least 96 hours in advance. 

 

 

Lynn G. West 

Clerk to the Board 

Publish on:  Thursday, October 6, 2022 


